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OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI
Secretariat Complex, Port Blair

Dated the 3t 3 12~

To,
The Executive Engineer
E&M Division
APWD
Port Blair

~Sub:- Repair of street lights at Strait island-reg,
Sir,

Kindly find enclosed herewith copy of the tour note of Secretary (TW)
accompanied by Assistant Commissioner (TW), Officers APWD & Andaman
Lakshadweep Harbour Works to Strait Island on 30/06/2012. The Hon'ble Lt
Governor has directed that the departments to complete the tasks on priority.

During the tour, the Great Andamanese complained that many street
lights are not functioning making it difficult to move at night. Since, there is a
good distance between the Great Andamanese houses and the medical sub-
center, proper functioning of street lights is very much essential.

You are requested to kindly depute men and material to Strait Istand to
repair the street lights.

Kindly treat the matter as most urgent.

Yours faithiully

Encl: a/a \ /

Executive Secretary
AAJVS
Copy to:-

. The P.A. to Secretary (TW) for favour of information please;
2. The Director (TW), for favour of information please; alw
p =

Executive Secretary

AAIVS




